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HOUGHTON REGIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Our Year 6 children had a fabulous time at the British Museum on Monday. The trip included a visit to the 

Egyptian galleries where the children had the opportunity to explore a huge number of original Egyptian 

mummies, Shabti figures, statues and other artefacts related to Ancient Egypt. The group also received a 

lecture from one of the museum teachers about Egyptian Mummies.  

In the afternoon, the children had the opportunity to revise many of the other topics they have studied 

throughout the course of Key Stage 2. These included the Greeks, the Romans, the Sutton Hoo exhibition and 

rooms related to Anglo Saxons and Vikings. The children also saw the world renowned Rosetta Stone and Elgin 

Marbles. I was very impressed with the children’s interest for the subject matter and artefacts and their 

behaviour in the museum. A fabulous day was had by all.  Photographs from the day follow on the next page. 

Our Year 5 pupils had a wonderful day at the Tower of London on Thursday this week, where they had the 

opportunity to explore the grounds and tower. I was impressed with the children’s interest in the tower and 

what it teaches us about the past. The children were very excited to be there. Photographs from the day will 

follow on the next page. 

Sadly, Mr Miah will be leaving us today. Mr Miah has accepted an exciting new role at Luton Town FC. We wish 

him the very best for the future. Moving forward, Mr Steyn will be returning to Blue Class and will be in charge 

of and teaching the Year 3 Blue children.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 J Edwards 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
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BRITISH MUSEUM— Year 6 
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TOWER OF LONDON — Year 5 

Waiting for photographs 
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This week’s Attendance Awards         

KS1 -      Purple  -   96.79% 

KS2  -     Red  -    99.03% 

 

GOVERNORS’ 

We will be holding a 

Summer Jubilee Fayre on 

10 June 2022.  More 

details will be provided by 

the PTA. 

The summer lunchtime menus are on school 

grid and can be booked several weeks in 

advance.  This gives you the opportunity to 

log into your account to make your child’s 

lunch selections. 

Please come into the school office should you 

experience difficulties accessing your account 

or are experiencing financial difficulty. 

SCHOOL GRID 
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If you are struggling to log into your School Money 

account, the school office will be more than happy 

to assist.  You will need to bring your phone with 

you to enable them to help. 

Please note that we are not able to accept cash 

payments. 

Should you be experiencing financial difficulty, 

please come to the school office.   

SCHOOL MONEY 


